Jan Novák 





         Benešov, November the 10th, 2001

Hořejší 3

CZ – 256 01 Benešov

Czech Republic

To whom it may concern






Dear Sirs,

I received information from the International office of the Czech Technical University about the possibility of a placement with a company abroad within the framework of the Leonardo-programme.

At the moment I am studying mechanical engineering (automobile technology and design) at the Czech Technical University in Prague. In June 2002 I will conclude my 4th year of study and afterwards I would like to gain practical experience abroad.

My motivation lies in applying new methods, learning about innovations and gaining practical experience, above all in learning to handle different cultures. This will surely help to prepare me to work in the international automobile business. Therefore I prefer to do the practical placement with a car manufacturer or an automobile supplier in the area of development and testing. I am able to work with Pro/Engineer and I have some basis of using the CATIA Programme. 

I would like to do my practice in Germany because I think that German car industry is very highly developed. The most suitable time for the training would be from July 2002 till the end of November 2002. 

I am looking forward to your reply and remain

Sincerely yours

Jan Novák.

Poznámka: 1) Nezapomeňte uvést, kdy byste chtěli praxi vykonávat.

